
 

  

  

 

 

 
           

19 June 2023 
Summer Term Concert 

Tuesday 27th June  - 6.30pm – School Hall 
 
 
Dear parents/carers and young musicians, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our end of term concert for young musicians.  The 
details of the rehearsals and concert are below.  Please can all musicians wear school 
uniform for the concert, and we hope you will enjoy hearing all the performers play and 
share in the successes of their hard work.  There will be a rehearsal on the Tuesday 
morning, in school so please can ALL performers have their instruments, music and 
any accompaniments with them on the day as well as the evening.  The following 
group are all performing. 
 

• Y1 Recorder Club 

• Y2 Recorder Club 

• Choir 

• Violinists 

• Y4 class 

• Guitarists 

• Flute and Clarinet players 

 
We are asking families to limit their tickets to 2 per family in the first instance, and 
tickets can be purchased (free tickets) through the Eventbrite list below.  We may be 
able to open up more tickets once families have ordered their first 2 tickets, so please 
do book early in order for us to release more seats if we can. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/summer-concert-tickets-
655234813967?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the concert. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood    Nyree O’Brien 
Headteacher    Regional Manager for Dacorum and West Herts 
     Hertfordshire Music Service    
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